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MAINEHOUSING NOTICE 

 

Program: Home Accessibility and Repair Program (HARP) MHN # 2022-014 

Issued by: MaineHousing, Energy and Housing Services Effective Date:  09/09/2022 

 

This MaineHousing Notice 2022-014 is being issued to notify CAAs of revisions made to extend the 
HARP Phase 1 and Phase 2 submission deadline dates for PY2022. 
 

1. Revised HARP Guidance and Procedures (HARP Guide) 

Reference:    HARP Guide (revised 09/09/2022) 

a.  Chapter B: Section B9 (C2) and (H2):  Submission Deadlines 

All Phase 1 electronic file submissions are due to MaineHousing no later than November 30, 2022 for PY 2022. 
 
All Phase 2 electronic file submissions including invoices are due to MaineHousing no later than January 16, 2023 for 
PY 2022. 
 

 
2. Notice Contact 

Kim Ferenc, Manager of Housing and Weatherization   207-626-4684   kferenc@mainehousing.org 
 

Betty Mezoff, Housing Program Officer  207-624-5787  bmezoff@mainehousing.org 
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